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October 21, 2020 
 
Ray Burger, Planning Director 
Town of Dryden 
93 East Main St. 
Dryden, NY  13053 
 
 Re: Review Pursuant to §239 -l, -m and -n of the New York State General Municipal Law 
Action: Updated Site Plan Review for proposed solar facility interconnect located at 2150 

Dryden Road, Town of Dryden Tax Parcel #38.-1-3.1, Scott Pinney, Owner; True Green 
Capital, Applicant. 

 
Dear Mr. Burger: 
 
The Tompkins County Department of Planning & Sustainability has reviewed the proposal submitted by 
your municipality as required under the provisions of New York State General Municipal Law §239 -l, -m 
and -n. We have no recommendations or comments on this proposal. 
 
We look forward to receiving notification on the final action taken by your municipality within 30 days of 
decision, as required by State law.  
 
Should you have any questions about this review please contact us. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Katherine Borgella, AICP 

       Commissioner of Planning and Sustainability 
 


